

Financial Services Commission Mauritius

FSC Ref: 21E2015/HR/AD1

21 May 2015

Dear Sir/Madam

As you are aware, it is an annual feature of the Staff Welfare & CSR Committee of the Financial Services Commission since 2009, to organize its Blood Donation Day in order to assist in addressing the acute shortage of blood in the national blood bank.

The Blood Donation Activity which is being organized in collaboration with the Blood Transfusion Service of the Ministry of Health & Quality of Life and the Blood Donors Association, will be held on **Tuesday 09 June 2015** at the **FSC House** from **09:00hrs** to **16:00hrs**.

We are inviting our licensees to join us in this life saving and noble endeavor.

In case of participation, we would appreciate if you could give us an indication of the number of potential donors from your organization, specifying any preferred time slot. This would assist us in better planning the activity. Please contact Doris / Mirella on 403 7000.

A copy of an informative pamphlet is attached. We rely on your participation and hope to see you on 09 June 2015.

Yours faithfully

Veena Moloye

Head - Executive Office